
20 July, 2020 

The General Manager  
Department of Corporate Services, 
Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd.,  
1st Floor, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400 001 

Dear Sir, 

Sub: Holding of Board Meeting of the Company 

This is to inform you that the meeting of the Board of Directors of the Company will be held on Tuesday, the 28th July 2020 at 4:30 PM 

to consider and approve the Audited Financial Results for the Quarter ending 30th June, 2020 and matters thereof. 

Pursuant to the Company’s Code of Conduct for Prevention of Insider Trading and the SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) 
Regulations, 2015, the trading window remains closed from 1st July, 2020 to 30th July, 2020 (both days inclusive).    

This is for your information and records only. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 
For R S Software (India) Ltd. 

Vijendra Surana 
CFO & Company Secretary 


